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LAST WEEK’S RECORD 

Bible School                            84 

Worship Service                 133 

Sunday Evening                                                        72 

Wednesday Evening                               82 

Contribution__________________________$3,920.85 

SERVING THE CONGREGATION 

MAY 7, 2017 

Announcements:                                           Bob Stephens 

Scripture Reader:                           Ron Taffe 

Opening Prayer:            Dennis Brodersen 

Song Director:                                                    Dale Beard 

Sermon:                           Jimmy Hyde  

Closing Prayer:                                            Jim Walling 

SERVING AT THE LORD’S TABLE 

NORTH         SOUTH          

Burl Vanlandingham                        Michael Michener 

Joe Akins                                    Chris Nipper 

AT THE BACK OF AUDITORIUM 

Matt Borcherding                     Brian Nipper 

USHERS 

Steve Kelly                             Cary Leonard 

GREETERS 

Foyer:                                 Steve & Mary Kelly 

Elevator:                                Cary & Sandy Leonard 

NURSERY ATTENDANT 

Diane Lawerance 

ASSISTING OUTSIDE ELEVATOR DOOR 

Keith Lawrence 

PROJECTION & AUDIO CONTROL 

Nathan Kelly                                       Scott Perry 

EVENING WORSHIP 

Opening Prayer:               Clavin Norwood 

Song Director:                         Dale Beard 

Scripture Reader:                Mark Michener 

Sermon:                                    Jimmy Hyde 

Closing Prayer:                          Kyle Perry 

SERVING AT THE LORD’S TABLE 

NORTH    SOUTH 

Austin Beard                 Bob Perry 

VOLUNTEER CLEANING THIS WEEK: Team #6 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SERVICE 

MAY 10 2017 

Classes for All Ages 

Devotional:         Jimmy Hyde 

Song Director:                 Craig McKnight 

VAN DRIVER 

Tracy Gettle 

If you are unable to serve this week, please notify 

FRANK ROMBERG 405-481-6500 
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Tenth and Bell—P.O. Box 1228—Shawnee, OK 74802-1228 

Office: 405-273-3065  Fax: 405-275-7720 

Email: tenthandbell@sbcglobal.net   Website: shawneecentralcofc.org 

MINISTERS: 

Jimmy Hyde 

Nathan Kelly 

ELDERS: 

Dennis Brodersen 

Paul Harris 

Steve Kelly 

Bob Perry 

Bob Stephens 

DEACONS: 

Dale Beard 

Jim Cross 

Joe Curtis 

Tracy Gettle 

Keith Lawrence 

Craig McKnight 

Michael Michener 

Scott Perry 

Frank Romberg 

Ron Taffe 

SECRETARY: 

Michelle McKnight 
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MISSIONS: 

Larry Sullivan—Germany 

Haiti Children’s Home 

Hope Harbor Children’s Home 

Liflyfield Christian & Adoption 

Nicaragua 

Search 

Southern Africa Bible College 
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Our school supply collection 
for the month of May is glue 
sticks. Please place these 
items in the box in the foyer. 
Thank you. 

#/.4).5).' 02!9%2 #/.#%2.3 

Kyrian Anderson (young friend of the Hyde's with          

Leukemia), Chad Beard, Carol Brodersen,  Nancy Burlison, 

Betty Caldwell (sister of Linda Carpenter), Harold      

Carothers, Blake Carter (great grandson of Sue Merritt), 

Sherri Collins, Norma Cowden, Thelma Divine, Babe Doyle, 

Fredith Hanifan, Leslie Hawkins (mother of Amber Curtis), 

Shelly Carter Johnson, John Johnston, Larry Kelly, Teresa 

Mead, Thearlene Morris, Andy Peerson (brother to Royce 

Peerson), Katie Carter Rose (niece of Denise Beard), 

Rhetta Smith, Pam Snider (daughter of Dennis & Carol 

Brodersen), Dorothy Strickland, John Sullivan, Howard 

Vanlandingham, Brenda Wright (daughter of Kathryn 

Shields), Emma White, Iva Williams (mother of Cathy 

Rose).  

All these members and friends have continuing health 

concerns or other  special circumstances.  

They appreciate your interest and prayers. 

02!9%2 #/.#%2.3 

 
We have no one from our Central 
church family in the hospital at this 
time. Please continue to remember 
those who are still recovering from  

illness and surgeries. Also, please remember those 
that are shut in either at home or in nursing facilities. 

&!-),9 .%73 

It’s amazing how blessed we are here at Central. 

Counting our blessings motivates us to do more for the 

Lord. Praise God for all the good that He has given us 

here in our church family. We are focused on loving 

our neighbors this year. In light of that we have a    

Family Movie night planned for Friday, May 12th at 

7pm. We will watch Facing the Giants here at the 

building. Our goal is to enjoy some great fellowship 

and get to know our neighbors better. We will have 

some tickets to hand out to your friends, family, and 

neighbors. Remember we have our Summer Bible 

camp session coming up in about 5 weeks. We have 

camp applications out by all the doors. We also have 

begun to accept donations for camp scholarships. If 

you would like to help send a child to Bible camp 

please see me. We also have our V.B.S. set for August 

7th through the 12th. Our theme is growing up in the 

Lord. We need YOU to sign-up on the table in the     

foyer. Lastly keep loving those neighbors and putting 

your leaves on our Agape’ tree. 

Does God Really Love You?  

You and I know God loves us. He sent His one and only 

Son to die for us. But if we’re honest sometimes we 

doubt God’s love for us. In light of my sin it’s easy to 

say; “There’s no way God could still love me.” We need 

to ask these questions and look to God’s Word for the 

answer. Does God love me? How much does God love 

me? 

“No, in all these things we are more than conquerors 

through him who loved us. For I am convinced that 

neither death nor life, neither angels nor demons, 

neither the present nor the future, nor any powers, 

neither height nor depth, nor anything else in all crea-

tion, will be able to separate us from the love of God 

that is in Christ Jesus our Lord. Rom 8:37-39 NIV 

God loves us more than we can comprehend. And His 

love is so powerful nothing can separate us from His 

love.   

See you Sunday as we get into God’s Word to learn 

about His great and powerful love for us. Have a great 

week of work in the Lord. 

Your brother 

Jimmy Hyde  

/52 #(52#( &!-),9 3(54-).3 
 

ά! ƴŜǿ ŎƻƳƳŀƴŘƳŜƴǘ L ƎƛǾŜ ǘƻ ȅƻǳΣ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ƭƻǾŜ  
ƻƴŜ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊΤ ŀǎ L ƘŀǾŜ ƭƻǾŜŘ ȅƻǳΣ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ŀƭǎƻ ƭƻǾŜ  

ƻƴŜ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊΦέ  
WƻƘƴ моΥоп 

 
Harold Carothers—Shawnee Care Center, #506 

Norma Cowden—Primrose, #C133 

Thelma Divine—Brookdale, #132 

Babe Doyle—Avonlea Cottage, #13 

Erma Dean Farris—Franciscan Villa, #16B 

Rachel Hall—Timberwood Lake, #34 

Grace Lofties—2812 N. Broadway 

Lola Mullinax—1712 Grace Court 

Jean Pointer—810 Hobson 

Kathryn Shields— Avonlea Cottage, #2 

Rhetta Smith—Sunset Estates, #44 

Dorothy Strickland—Primrose, #227 

Emma White—43 Doyle 

Bertha Ann Young—Colonial Estates, #7 

,//+).' !(%!$ 

MAY 7—AWTG @ Wilshire 

MAY 21 —Graduation Reception 

MAY 28Last Sunday Singing &Devotional and Potluck 

MAY 29-Memorial Day Ice Cream Social @ McKnight’s 

JUNE 11 to 17—Brunt Cabin Christian Camp 

AUGUST 7 to 12 —VBS 

4)04/. (/-% 

Our May collection for the Tipton 
Home will be toilet tissue. Please 
place them in the barrel in the foyer.  
Thank you. 

9/54( .%73 
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This Sunday is our last AWTG of the school year. We 
will be traveling to Wilshire and the van will leave at 4. 
We should be back around 8. We also have our senior 
reception on May 21. There will be a money tree if 
anyone would like to contribute. Lastly, I'm having to 
cancel this months dinner and devo due to schedule 
conflicts. On top of all that, our kids are about to     
finish school. So keep them in your prayers, and     
maybe their parents too, since summer is                 
approaching. 

Last weekend was the OKC Memorial Marathon. I was 
part of a relay team that ran the marathon, and I ran 
the first leg of the relay. That meant that I was         
included with all the hard core runners were running 
the full or half marathon. My style of running is called 
“intervals,” in which I will run for five minutes and 
walk for two minutes. So I felt like a wimp that first 
time I took my walking break. With the adrenaline 
from all the other runners, I knew I could keep        
running, but that’s now how I had trained. Hebrews 
12:1 reminds us to run with endurance the race set 
before us. We have to run our own race. My race last 
Sunday was full of walking, which meant I got passed 
a lot, but if I tried to run longer, I might not have had 
the endurance to finish. By sticking to my training, I 
ran and finished my race. You can’t let others dictate 
your pace, but run in a way that you know you can 
finish.  

òTo everything there is a season,  

and a time to every purpose under the Heaven.ó 

Ecclesiastes 3:1 

0%!#% 

“Be anxious for nothing, but in everything by prayer 

and supplication, with thanksgiving, let your requests 

be made known to God; and the peace of God, which 

surpasses all understanding, will guard your hearts and 

minds through Christ Jesus.” 

    - Philippians 4:6-7 

 

Be an instrument of peace. Like an instrument carries 

and radiates music, make an effort to carry and radiate 

peace each day. Peace begins in your mind. It settles 

into your body, it can be seen on your face, and it can 

be heard in your words. This world needs peace and it 

can begin with you. 

    - Romana Gould 

#(52#( #!-0 

One of the most important times in a 

young Christian’s life is summer church 

camp. Unfortunately not all families 

have the means to send their children to camp; you 

can help. To send one child to camp is $195.00, if you 

can help with all or part of this fee it will be greatly 

appreciated. Please give any donations to Jimmy 

Hyde. Our session for Burnt Cabin Christian Camp this 

year is June 11th to the 17th. Parents and campers 

can pick up applications at any of the exits in the     

auditorium. Please get your camp application, fee, tee 

shirt money and insurance information to Jimmy as 

soon as possible. 
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